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CLERK’S ALERT 
Changes to the Notice of Court Date – Seattle Form 

King County Superior Court has made changes to the following form: 

• Notice of Court Date (Judges) Seattle – SEA Designated Cases Only  

The changes to this form are consistent with the SEA / KNT case designation 
process change that took effect late 2021, allowing SEA and KNT designated civil 
(case type 2) cases to be assigned to all judges carrying a civil caseload regardless 
of their physical location. 

The Seattle form is to be used effective Tuesday, April 11, 2023, and is now available 
on the Clerk’s website (Superior Court Forms - King County).  This form is also 
available at the King County Courthouse (Seattle) and the Maleng Regional Justice 
Center (Kent) Clerk’s Office locations. 
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